
BAI/Gen/282/2020        15th July  2020 
 
 

OFFICE ORDER 

 
 
Dear All, 
 
Due to the huge pandemic situation at present in Delhi causing from Covid19, it has been 
decided that BAI office will remain closed till 31st July, 2020. 
 
All staff members are advised to be available over phone during office hours and also on 
an emergent basis. 
 
If anybody want to leave Delhi during this period for any personal urgent work, advance 
permission to be taken from undersigned. 
 
 

 
Ajay Kumar Singhania 
Hony Genetal Secy 
Badminton Association of India 
 


